
 
BROOME BARRACUDAS SWIMMING CLUB 

P O BOX 1740, BROOME  WA  6725 

 
 

This year’s Kimberley Open Short Course Championships will be hosted by Broome 
Barracudas Swimming Club at the Broome Recreation and Aquatic Centre.  We would 
like to invite the swimmers of your club to join us for the 2013 Kimberley Open Short 
Course Championships.  
 
 

The meet will be held over the weekend of 4th, 5th and 6th October.  It will comprise an 
event program that caters for all ages and levels of swimming; from 8/U events through 
to senior events, providing an opportunity for all family members to compete.   
Following on from the success of last year’s initiative, three distance events have once 
again been included in the program on Friday afternoon.   
 
A detailed event list is enclosed with this package.   Entry fees are $6.00 per event per 
competitor and some age restrictions apply to some events. 
 
 

Electronic entries (Team Manager file) are preferred and should be emailed to 
broomebarracudas@yahoo.com.au  .  However manual entries are still accepted. 
Entry fees (cheques) are to be paid to:  
Broome Barracudas Swimming Club, PO Box 1740, Broome WA  6725 
OR  
On Line payment to the club’s Commonwealth Bank account;  
Broome Barracudas Swimming Club 
BSB 066-505 a/c 1006 2820. 
Please use your child's/club’s full name as the reference. 
 
Entries close on 13th September 2013. 
 

In the past swimmers representing clubs from all over WA, the NT and Victoria have 
made this swim meet not only highly competitive, but also provided all swimmers and 
their families the opportunity to experience West Kimberley hospitality. Over the years 
we have received many positive comments from visitors who expressed their delight 
that they were able to participate.  
 
For further information please do not hesitate to contact our Meet Director: 
 
Sandra Jeffery  0409085665  or via email. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Broome in October 2013 for another tremendous 
Kimberley Open Short Course Championships!!! 
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